Letter to the Editor: Appreciation week special for teachers

Written by Betsy Blevins
Thursday, 26 May 2011 10:56 -

May 19, 2011

Dear Editor,

The teachers and staff of Leonard Elementary School would like to thank all of the parents and
community members for making Teacher Appreciation Week so special for us. We enjoyed the
food, drinks, and kind words and appreciate all of you for your generosity and thoughtfulness.




